
 
 
 

   

 

 

 

05 August 2025 

       Circular to all Employers in the Road Freight & Logistics Industry 

Re: Outstanding Banking Details Update 

 

This is a notification to all Road Freight and Logistics Industry employers and their 

respective employees that the NBCRFLI 2025 Year-End Pay-Out preparations are 

currently underway.   

 

For the Pay-Outs to be processed efficiently and timeously, it is imperative that the 

correct details be provided to Council. Banking details for employees with 

outstanding information must be submitted through the online e-Business System 

by logging on to www.nbcrfionline.org.za by 22 September 2025.  

 

Take note that the NBCRFLI will only make payments into individual accounts held 

at the following banks: 

• ABSA Bank 

• Access Bank  

• African Bank 

• Bank of Athens 

• Bidvest 

• Capitec Bank 

• Discovery Bank  

• First National Bank 

• Grindrod Bank 

• Investec Bank  

• TYME Bank 

• Mercantile Bank 

http://www.nbcrfionline.org.za/


 
 
 
 
 

   

 

 

 

• Mukuru  

• Nedbank 

• South African Post Bank 

• Standard Bank 

 

Employers and employees must be aware that the banking details submitted through 

the online e-Business System will be used for payments. The NBCRFLI will not be 

held liable for incorrect or non-payment where banking details are changed after 

applications are submitted. Banking details loaded after the application submission will 

not be utilised for year-end payouts.  

 

Queries can be directed to your Designated Agent or regional funds administration 

office.  

 

Yours Faithfully 

________________    

National Secretary 

(This document has been sent electronically and is therefore not signed)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


